
 
 
 
From: al blake <>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 24, 2024 5:49 PM 
To: Licensing <licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 
Subject: The Victoria Pub- 34 Scotland Green, n17 . Letter of support 

 
Dear Sir, 
 
My name is Alan Blake and I live in    Scotland Green and this new management of 
the pub are doing great things for the street. They do loads for the community with 
free use of the function room for everyone not just the football crowds once a week. 
The street benefits from their operating procedures and I have never heard any 
noise outbreak. They are very careful custodians and are only asking for an extra 
hour. We have never had a problem with them. 
 
 
Please grant this variation. 
 
Alan 
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